STATE OF WASHINGTON

ENERGY FACILITY SITE EVALUATION COUNCIL
PO Box 43172 e Olympia, Washington 98504-3172

TO: Brian Bonlender, Director, Department of Commerce
Maria D. Bellon, Director, Department of Ecology
Phil Anderson, Interim Director, Department of Fish and Wildlife
Peter Goldmark, Commission of Public Lands, Department of Natural
Resources
David Danner, Chairman, Utilities and Transportation Commission

FROM: 3&) Stephen Posner, Acting Manager, Energy Facility Site Evaluation Council
DATE: September 4, 2013

SUBJECT:  Proposed Tesoro-Savage Joint Venture

On August 29, 2013, the Washington State Energy Facility Site Evaluation Council
(EFSEC) received an application to site a petroleum terminal at the Port of Vancouver, in
Clark County. Tesoro-Savage, a joint venture submitted their application to construct
and operate the proposed Tesoro-Savage Vancouver Energy Distribution Terminal, a
crude-by-rail unloading and marine loading facility.

EFSEC is beginning its review process of the Tesoro-Savage Terminal as required by
Chapter 80.50 Revised Code of Washington and Title 463 Washington Administrative
Code. Under WAC 197-11-938 EFSEC is the lead SEPA agency for this project.

A copy of the application has been transmitted to your agency through campus mail to
your EFSEC designee. If you have any questions please feel free to call me at (360) 664-
1903.



